

Dear Team member, Welcome to newsletter Eighty Six.

- another of Trevor's wonderful photo's.

FOOD BANK

Forty One (41) bags collected and Delivered to Mike & Team at Chilton Food Bank

We now have had £1,950 donated towards food bank. So well done Team Keep Up this brilliant Good (God's) work.

Saying of the Week "Continue to Pray for peace in Ukraine"

Fundraising (www.easyfundraising.org.uk cause Saint Helen's Church Kelloe) So far we have raised £431.51 thank you all for your continued support.

Many thanks to Keith, Peter for services in our church. Thanks to Peter, and JD for the ZOOM service on Sunday Evenings.

Planned Upcoming Services & Events

22nd October (Saturday) Organist Tour Group arrive at 2.45pm

22nd October (Saturday) Wild Church outside St Mary's Shincliffe 4pm (Hedgehog Celebration)

30th October (Sunday) All Saint's Sunday

2nd November (Wednesday) All Souls service 6.30pm

12th November (Saturday) Coffee Morning 10am – 12

13th November (Sunday) Remembrance Service 9.30am

13th November (Sunday) Kelloe Cenotaph 11.00am

14th November (Monday) Mother's Union 1pm

20th November (Sunday) Baptism 12.15pm (Anderson)

Upcoming 21st Birthdays: Glenys K, Gloria B and Peter K. Happy Birthday Glenys, Gloria and Peter from all your friends at Saint Helen's have a wonderful day.

The Chalice. With Covid cases still high it still does not seem the right time to re-introduce the Chalice. Please remember that receiving communion in the one kind of the bread is sufficient for a full communion.